# SAN GABRIEL PRESBYTERY MONDAY MORNING UPDATE

March 23, 2020

www.sangabpres.org www.pcusa.org www.synod.org www.pensions.org

#### **NEW THIS WEEK**

Reflection from Executive Presbyter, Wendy Tajima: Cookies and Toilet Paper

Financial crunch? If your church is considering layoffs, please contact Wendy at wendytajima@sangabpres.org first with your expected financial shortfall. She is hoping to find funds to help, and is strongly recommending we do all we can to minimize church staff layoffs or furloughs.

Link to resources on the San Gabriel Presbytery website. Including a digital directory of worship services from our churches.

Setting Up Livestream for Free

Los Angeles Department of Public Health

Revised Directive from Los
Angeles County 3/21

Please remember in prayer:

### **MEETINGS AND EVENTS**

In the Presbytery

Church leaders and clergy Zoom call Tuesday, 3/23 at 10 am. Join us for prayer, sharing stories, and ideas.

#### Click here to join Zoom video chat.

- Or call in on your mobile phone +16699009128,,906806900#
- Or on your landline: +1 669 900 9128 and the meeting id is 906 806 900.

Just a reminder that the staff is working from home. You can reach us via the staff emails listed on our website. Or call (626) 614- 5964 or email ally@sangabpres.org to speak to Rev. Ally Lee.

March 28th Presbytery Meeting CANCELLED

## COMMUNITY AND CHURCH EVENTS

March 20-23 Accompaniment Training POSTPONED

March 20 Adelanto Visitation

Glendale Korean Presbyterian Church, Los Angeles in the Prayers of the People this week.

Rev. Roger Shervington, and thanksgiving for the life of Sandy Shervington, who passed on to the Lord on March 16<sup>th</sup>. Memorial service plans to come.

David Cortés-Fuentes and Josey Saez Acevedo who, along with all Presbyterian mission coworkers, are being brought home to the US. They will be in Puerto Rico for at least a month, just as they were starting their ministry in the Dominican Republic.

### <u>CANCELLED</u>

Contact Kristi at

PresbyWelcome@gmail.com to find out more about writing letters to people in Adelanto as visitors are now restricted.

Monte Vista Grove Tuesday Hymn Sing in March CANCELLED

#### **GOOD TO KNOW**

<u>Pandemic</u> by Lynn Ungar, poet and Unitarian-Universalist minister, offers helpful words for our time.

2020 Presbytery Minimums

**Employment Opportunities** 

Donate Online to Presbytery (Shared Mission Giving)

Presbytery of San Gabriel | www.sangabpres.org | presby@sangabpres.org | (626) 614-5964 9723 Garibaldi Avenue Temple City, CA 91780